Headteacher: Ms Bethany Honnor MA (Cantab), NPQH



15th July 2016

Dear Parents/Carer

I hope you are well. Our final Newsletter will be coming out to you shortly. Just a few reminders about the end of term and the beginning of the new year. Next Friday, 22nd July, is a half day with students finishing at 12.20pm. We will begin dismissing them from 12.15pm.

Thursday 1st September is a school Inset day so the school is closed to students.

Friday 2nd September is Induction Day for Year 7 and for Sixth Form – full details will be in the Newsletter.

Monday 5th September is a normal school day beginning at 8.30am: all students must be in school by 8.25am.

Can I also remind parents that from September all students must be wearing the full Marriotts school uniform including the Blazer. Further details will be in the Newsletter.

Have a restful weekend.

Kind regards

Beth Honnor **Headteacher**













